
Amy Clark to: 

Fw: Public Notice Website 
Oldweiler, Corwin E Civ USAF AFSPC 460 

• CES/CEV 09/30/2010 09:00 AM 

Oops - Forgot to include you on the email. 

Amy Clark 
EPA Region 8 
Stormwater Coordinator 
1595 Wynkoop St. 
Mail Code: 8P-W-WW 
Denver CO, 80202 
303.312.7014 (office) 
303.312.6116 (fax) 

http://www.epa.gov/region8/water/stormwater 

Send me an e-mail if you would like to receive updates related to stormwater permits, BMPs, and NPDES 
regulations. 

— Forwarded by Amy Clark/R8/USEPA/US on 09/30/2010 09:00 AM — 

From: Amy Clark/R8/USEPA/US 
To: laurie.fisher@buckley.af.mil, john.kleinschmidt@gsa.gov 
Date: 09/30/2010 08:59 AM 
Subject: Public Notice Website 

FYI - Permits are public noticed on the following website: 

http://www.epa.gov/region8/water/npdes/documents.html 

Amy Clark 
EPA Region 8 
Stormwater Coordinator 
1595 Wynkoop St. 
Mail Code: 8P-W-WW 
Denver CO, 80202 
303.312.7014 (office) 
303.312.6116 (fax) 

http://www.epa.gov/region8/water/stormwater 

Send me an e-mail if you would like to receive updates related to stormwater permits, BMPs, and NPDES 
regulations. 

EPA-BAFB-0000598 




